


To: City of Courtenay; 
planning@courtenay.ca 
Planning Services Department
830 Cliffe Avenue 

 Courtenay, BC 
 V9N 2J7 

Re: Zoning Amendment 310/320 Hunt Road 
 Folder Number: RZ000042 
 Applicant:  Metropolitan Capital Partners Inc. 

 

February 19, 2021 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is provided to you in support of the proposed zoning amendment and development 
proposal for the property(s) located at 310 / 320 Hunt Road, Courtenay, BC, for building a 93-
unit limited-service Hotel. 

The proposed development would provide significant economic benefit to the City, and provide 
increased short- and long-term employment opportunities in the region, during both the 
construction process and the operation of the facility following construction. 

The Hotel is designed to be energy efficient and will provide high quality accommodation, from 
a top tier brand.   The design, in my opinion, adds to the development of Ryan Road, and shall 
allow greater opportunity to promote tourism in the region, and further promote our beautiful 
city and surrounding areas. 

I also believe it will create great synergies with the Casino, Superstore and Washington Park. 
Furthermore, it will provide accommodation for people needing hotel accommodation near the 
hospital or college. It will significantly improve the Ryan Road corridor and neighbourhood. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 
Sue McKitrick 
smckitrick@naicommercial.ca 


